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Mr. Carlton Kammerer .

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Director, Office of Congressional Affairs

*

1717 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Mr. Kammerer:
.

I am sending you a copy of a letter I recently
received from one of my constituents concerning a pro-
posed rule concerning the transportation of hazardous
materials.

Would you please respond to the points raised in
this letter and return your reply, along with the origi-
nal correspondence, to the attention of Annie Lesher of
my staff.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.
.

Sincerely,

f*
David Pryor
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